

Lowrie Primary F growing together supporting each other

The Lowrie PTA serves students, parents, and staff and acts with the purpose of celebrating our commonality and diversity, while strengthening and bringing together Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community





Important Dates Coming Up

Conferences

Oct. 7th - 10th

No School

Oct. 9th - 11th

Next PTA Meeting

Oct. 23rd - 6:00 - meet and greet

6:30 - 7:30pm - general meeting



e amazed, be surprised, play games, win prizes at the Lowrie Carnival Friday, Oct. 25th from 6:00 - 9:00pm at Lowrie Primary. This is our time to celebrate and have fun!

- Children and adults please come in costume
- Admission = \$5 suggested donation at the door plus a non perishable food item for the local food bank
- Play games at booths with your friends!
- Photo booth
- Food (yum!)
- Special surprises sure to delight!

Want to volunteer to be a "carny?" We have a areat aroup of people and would love to have you join our rag tag group of fun-makers! Contact Dianne Knight at



dianneandnathan@gmail.com or look for the sign up sheet in your email inboxes soon!



What is the Lowrie Primary PTA? PTA President Chelsea Martin explains - introduced by **Principal Meigs**

Stay Connected on Facebook! https://www.facebook.com/LowriePrimaryPta our Website! http://www.lowriepta.com

And our Vimeo Channel http://vimeo.com/user15811713

And a good time was had by all!

Lowrie's 2nd Annual Evening at McMenamins was a huge success! Fun was had by all as we shared time with friends, enjoyed great food and refreshments, and were treated to excellent live music from local artists Naomi LaViolette and Michele VanKleef. The patio was filled with the sights and sounds of children dancing and playing, as parents, teachers and neighbors shared a relaxing evening enjoying a true sense of community. Thanks to all that attended this year's



fundraiser; and special thanks to McMenamins who graciously partners with the Lowrie PTA to make this event have lasting effects for our kids. Through their generosity and your participation in this event, an impressive \$3,500 will be donated to Lowrie! We look forward to this great community event becoming a tradition for many years to come!







Have you seen our PTA bulletin board?

There are lots of areat school updates, including the latest coming events, newsletters, calendar, PTA sign up forms, PTA committee members list and more. Be sure and



check it out when you pass by! The space may be small—but it is BIG on information and constantly being updated.

Volunteers needed...for Chess For Success! Chess for success will meet mid-October through the end of March. Please contact MJ Povey if you are interested in volunteering at mipovey@hotmail.com.

Interested in learning about Lowrie's PTA? Go to our website at http:// www.lowriepta.com/about-the-pta/. We are always looking for more Members and volunteers!



Box Tops! Mark them with your child's name for a chance to win Book Fair Bucks!